
West Cashmere Bridge
Replacement Project

Tuesday, March 24
4:30-6:30 p.m.

Riverside Community Center

OPEN HOUSE

Construction Starting Soon!



Drop in at our open houseDrop in at our open house

Chelan County Public Works
316 Washington St. Suite 402
Wenatchee, WA  98801

Dear Neighbor,

A contract for the construction of the West Cashmere Bridge Replacement 
Project has been awarded to SB Structures, LLC, of Seattle. We expect the 
demolition of the current bridge to begin this spring. That means the bridge 
will be closed and will not be re-opened for approximately 20 months.

We invite you to an open house on March 24 to learn more about the 
timeline of the construction project as well as those impacts it may have 
on you, including detour routes, night work and more. The open house is a 
drop-in event. No formal presentation will be given. Chelan County Public 
Works staff will be on hand to share information and answer any questions 
that you may have.

If you cannot make the open house, please visit the construction webpage 
that has been set up for the project:

www.co.chelan.wa.us/public-works/pages/west-cashmere-
bridge-replacement-crp-693

If you have any questions, call Jill FitzSimmons, public information officer, 
at 667-6415.

Thank you,
Chelan County Public Works


